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The importance of the microbiome in health and disease
is rapidly gaining acceptance, and there is growing
evidence that the microbiome has far reaching effects,
including controlling tissue homeostasis, cell fate
decisions, and the pathogenesis and progression of
various cancers. In humans and mice, it has been shown
that the malignant tumors of the gut, skin, lungs, and
several other organs have altered microbiota and that
various etiologic agents that promote carcinogenesis
are associated with dysbiotic microbiota, suggesting
that the microbiome may be useful in the diagnosis of
various cancers. Very recently, it was demonstrated that
the microbiome regulates the efficacy of chemotherapy
and immune-check point inhibitors, suggesting that the
microbiome may be exploited for optimal response to
various cancer treatments. In this Special Issue, we seek
contributions that will further elucidate the dysbiotic
microbiota in cancer and how the altered microbiome
promotes cancer pathogenesis and progression.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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